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Upcoming dates
Date Event

Thursday 3rd February Year 9 Parents’ Evening

Monday 7th February PSHE Day

Tuesday 15th February Year 9 Options Deadline

Friday 18th February Years 7-11 Covid Vaccinations

Monday 21st - Friday 25th February Half term holiday

Week beginning Monday 28th February Year 11 Mock Examinations

Year 11 - Study Skills Workshops - Friday 4th February 2022
We are delighted to inform you that your child will be participating in a two hour study skills
workshop led by one of the UK's leading study skills companies, Learning Performance. Their
interactive and motivational workshops will show your child how to learn, how to revise and how
to prepare for examinations using a variety of strategies such as memory techniques. This will
take place on Friday 4th February during either periods 1 and 2 or periods 3 and 4.

Tariff increase
Due to the increasing costs of food, transport and operational costs, Aspens - our catering
supplier has unfortunately been forced to make a small increase to their prices.  The price
increase will start immediately after the February half term.
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Currently our Main meal deal is £2.25, this will increase to £2.40  but will now include a
water/cuplet OR the desert of the day.

Examples of some of the other price changes can be found below:

Product Current tariff New tariff Increase

Panini £1.70 £1.80 10p

Sausage roll £1.00 £1.05 5p

Pizza Slice £1.00 £1.05 5p

Plain Jacket Potato £1.00 £1.05 5p

In response to the price increase, we will be increasing the Free School Meal allowance from
£2.25 to £2.40 from Monday 28th February.

Young Authors Fair
Eloquent Arts Centre is hosting its very first Young Authors Fair, and are looking to invite the
community’s young people to come down for free and experience it.

The Arts Centre wants to recognise and honour the amazing talent within our city, and put on an
event where lovers of literature can come to browse and purchase some amazing work, as well
as for the young community to be surrounded by like-minded young creatives from around the
Birmingham area.  They are also going to be putting together a workshop for young writers, to
give them first hand experience of working with published authors.

The fair will take place from 2-7pm on Sunday 27th February, and all students from Years 7-13
will be given a free invitation in light of the upcoming World Book Day on the 3rd of March, the
following week.

If you are interested in attending, please speak to the English Department.

Football Club
From now on football club will only take place on Week 2.

Social Media Pressure
What do people post on Social Media?
People only ever post perfect pictures on Social media… they never post the ones where
they have an outbreak of spots.  They post images of fun days out… they never post ones of
a boring day sitting in the house.  This creates an image that ‘other people’ have perfect
lives, when the reality isn’t as wonderful.  This can put massive pressure on teenagers to
look and behave in an unrealistic way.  The following poster explores this issue and gives
some strategies that you can use with your child.
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